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Item #  ____________________________
Meeting Date  __1/22/17______

Topic/Title Modification of the Preschool Instructional Year per policy 08.1114 beginning with the 18-19 school year___________________________________________________
Presenter  __Todd Russell/ Chuck Adams____________________________
Origin

______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

__X___ Action requested at this meeting.

__ ___  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________(date).
______  Board review required by –


  ______  State or federal law or regulation


  ______  Board of Education policy


  ______  Other  ___________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action

__X___  No previous Board review, discussion or action

______  Previous review or action


  Date  _____________________________________________________


  Action  _____________________________________________________

Background/Summary of Information
With the continued emphasis on Kindergarten Readiness and seeing what surrounding districts are doing with Preschool student days of attendance, we would like to suggest a change to the amount of days that Preschoolers attend school.  Instead of Preschoolers starting 2 weeks after and ending 2 weeks before all other grade levels, we would like to make this just 1 week both ways starting with the 18-19 school year.  For example, with the draft calendar for 18-19, Preschoolers would start on August 15th and their last day of school would be May 14th.  All Preschool staff are in favor of the change as more instructional days with the students should have a positive impact on Kindergarten Readiness.
Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW)
____  Finance Officer   
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

Considering Mr. Russell has shared this plan with Pre-school staff on our January 2, DPD day and those present understood the reason and welcomed the change, I strongly recommend considering the emphasis on early childhood education. 

